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 HB 2961 is timely and prudent to plan for future EV volume and add EV charging 

stations in multifamily buildings at the time of construction as retrofits later are  costly, 

cumbersome and a complex undertaking. If my condo complex had EV charging 

stations when I needed to replace my 22 year old car, I would have bought at least a 

hybrid. 

I urge your yes vote on this bill 


